
MINUTES 
District Board of Trustees – Presidential Evaluation Sub-Committee 

Tallahassee Community College 
Hinson Administration Building 

444 Appleyard Drive 
Tallahassee FL  32304 
Friday, May 22, 2020 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 10:00 a.m. 
 
Members Present:  Chair Lamb and Vice-Chair Messersmith 
 
Others Present:  President Jim Murdaugh, Attorney Craig Knox, Human Resources Director 
Nyla Davis and Lenda Kling 
 
 
President Murdaugh reminded everyone his contract requires a review of his annual physical, 
contract compensation and evaluation prior to June 1st of each year.  He thanked the Board for 
the evaluation, especially the comments, and indicated he was not requesting any changes to 
his contract or compensation. 
 
Chair Lamb said the President always goes beyond what is requested of him and that he feels 
good about the evaluation this year. 
 
Vice-Chair Messersmith stated Chair Lamb’s leadership and seniority on the Board is important.  
He shared he likes to go through the highlights provided by the President and the commentary 
could be even larger.  He said the experiences of President Murdaugh in the military, personnel, 
law enforcement, etc. are a wonderful package of skills; indicating the Board would support any 
compensation request. 
 
President Murdaugh said he does not take much credit for the highlights but does take credit for 
hiring great people.  President Murdaugh said the leadership team has stepped up in many 
ways, with many working six to seven (6-7) days a week and providing a summary of some of 
the things being done.   
 
Chair Lamb stated they not only hear this, but also see this.   
 
Chair Lamb and Vice-Chair Messersmith accepted the evaluation. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:13 a.m. 
 
 


